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LOCATED 
 

 
UPDATE: 
 
The missing woman has been located by detectives on this date.  Taggart is 
physically fine and willingly went to a friend’s residence where she remains at this 
time. Her dog is with her.  Her family has been notified and they have been in 
contact with her. 
 
ORIGINAL RELEASE: 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting help from the public in 
locating a missing 30 year-old female. 
 
Danielle Miyoshi Taggart was last seen at 347 North New River Drive on 
February 20, 2011 at approximately 1:00 A.M. Danielle was last seen walking her 
white Cocker Spaniel.  She was last seen wearing jeans and a tank top.  Danielle 
described as having blue eyes, brown hair, weighing approximately 117 pounds 
and 5’06”.  
 
Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of this missing person is 
encouraged to contact the Fort Lauderdale Police Department or Detective Jack 
DiCristofalo at 954-828-6096. 
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